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09-06-19
Inspected the new 200 ampere service entrance on the garage so Liberty Utilities could reconnect service. Emailed Liberty approval. A transfer switch is being installed to the service entrance then to a 200 ampere new panel. The service is on the garage and feeds the house. I will go back to inspect all the electrical panels when it is completed.

Time 0.5

David H Lersch

Plainfield Building Inspector
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